
With the holiday season 

gone, it’s the Elks Lodge 

#708’s time to party!  

Country Hoedown
On January 23, 2010 our famous 
Hoedown under the leadership of LOE 
member Barbara Huffman, PLP will be 
on tap.  Please don’t miss out on this 
event; with the dance, and the 
benevolence shown by our fi ne group 
of ladies and their helpers.  

Gasparilla Boat Parade Party
On January 30, 2010 our own Frank J. 
Palladini, PSP will be holding his 
famous Tampa Gasparilla Boat Parade 
Day with stops on both Davis Island 
and at our lodge. Please see the 
advertisement in this month’s Elksize 
for more information.  If possible all 
members should generously give of 
their time to help this year as I will not 
be here to attend this event.  Thank you 
for your help!  

Thanks for a Successful 

December!

The Children’s Christmas Party under • 
the leadership of Bonnie Quire, Suzie 
Harlow and Linda Reid did a fi ne job.  
A special thank you goes to all who 
assisted in making this a memorable 
day for the 90 children who attended.  

Thanks to Pat & Marilyn Fennell and • 
all our bell-ringers who maintained 
our tradition of helping the Salvation 
Army at Christmas time.  

The Adult Christmas Party on • 
December 19, 2009 was a great 
success and very much appreciated by 
all who attended.  Thanks to all who 
came to celebrate Christmas Day at 
our lodge.  Good times and many 
friends were here.  

Our New Year’s Eve dinner, dance, • 
and breakfast under the careful eye of 
PER3 Bill Edwards was a great success.  
Thank you Bill, the LOE, and your 
fantastic assistants for making this a 
Knockout New Year’s Eve.  

Thanks to Linda Reid and a fantastic • 
team of hard working individuals, 
Lodge Hall rental is becoming a 
fantastic way of generating revenue 
while promoting the lodge to 
potential new members! Linda has 
actively advertised what all we have to 
offer and has started to generate lots 
of interest. 

The annual Elks Test will be given on • 
January 19, 2010 at 10 a.m. Please; all 
lodge offi cers and Elks take the test.  
No one fails!  Refreshments will 
follow.  

New Dining Room menus for dinner • 
were designed by Melissa Bertoch. 
Thank you!

Fraternally,

John Wayne 
Exalted Ruler

Arrrr Matey, Kick off  the New Year Right.

January 2010
 01/14 Stroke Awareness
 01/16 Password / Karaoke
 01/23 Country Hoedown Dance
 01/30 Gasparilla Boat Parade Party

Offi cial Publication of Tampa Elks 
Lodge #708 B.P.O.E.

Volume 42 • Issue 10

www.tampaelks.com

WCD Elks Toy Run A Big Success

Over 60 motorcycles joined in the bike run to help 
provide toys to children.  Tony Edwards, PER, 
reported it was such a success that next year’s toy run 
will also begin at the Tampa Elks.   Thanks to all who 
supported and worked the event. To see more photos, 
go online to www.bikerspost.com.
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Accident Prevention
Vern Pickenpaugh 
Americanism 
Richard Florance
Athena House 
Tracy Horrell
Auditing 
Jackie Appel 
Bell Ringers 
Pat Fennell
Bingo
Brian Brantley
Blood Bank 
Tommy McHugh
Bulletin (Elksize) 
Jerry Reid
By Laws
William (Jay) Kinney
Convention
Brian Brantley
Drug Awareness
Linda Reid
Entertainment
Melanie Hale
Flag Day
John Wayne
Government Relations
Carl Williamson
Harry Anna Foundation
William (Jay) Kinney
Hoop Shoot
Linda Reid
House Committee
William (Jay) Kinney
Indoctrination
Rita Smith
Investigation
Chris Miles
Kitchen
Bob Green
L.O.E. Liaison
Vernon Pickenpaugh
Lapsation
“Lodge Offi  cers”
Lodge Activities
Charlie Brown
Maintenance
Bob Green

Membership
Rita Smith
Memorial Day
John Wayne
Mother’s Day
John Wayne
National Foundation
Robert Harlow
National Service
Position Available
Parliamentarian
Frank Palladini, PSP,  PER
Protocol
Frank Palladini, PSP, PER
Presiding Justice
Chris Miles
Public Relations 
Carl Williamson, PER
Relief
Carl Williamson, PER
Scholarship 
Bev Wick
Sickness
Vic Thomas, PER
Soc./Community/Welfare
Carl Williamson, PER
Special Events 
Tom McHugh
Sports/Soccer Shoot 
Brian Crowe
Stray Elks 
Position Available
Veteran’s
Pat Fennell
Veteran’s Hospital
Vernon Pickenpaugh 
Visitation 
Lesley Nikkinen
Visiting
Flo Wayne
Website
Marty Quire
Youth Activities 
Linda Reid
Youth Camp
John Wayne

CommitteesLodge 
Offi  cers
Exalted Ruler
John Wayne
Leading Knight
Vic Thomas, PER
Loyal Knight
William (Jay) Kinney
Lecturing Knight
Robert Harlow
Tiler
Brian Sanchez
EsQuire
Robert Schindler, PER
Inner Guard
Rose DuRant
Chaplain
Deborah Palladini
Secretary
Carl Williamson, PER
Treasurer 
Paul DeLand

Grand Lodge 
and State 
Elks National Veterans Commission
Veterans Rep 
Frank N Sellers, Jr. PER
Veterans Deputy 
FSEA- Harry Anna Trust Fund
Vernon Pickenpaugh 
FSEA- Past President
W.C.D. Sponsor
Frank Palladini, PSP
FSEA- Elks Training
Carl Williamson, PER

Ladies 
of the Elks
President 
Rita Smith
Vice President
Susie Harlow 
Recording Secretary 
Shelagh Gombarcik, PLP
Treasurer
Betty Pickenpaugh, FLOE PSP, PLP 
Chaplain 
Joan Clune 
Parliamentarian
Beverly Wick

Board 
of Trustees
5 Year Trustee
Arthur DeAngelis
4 Year Trustee
William T Edwards, PER3 
3 Year Trustee
Brian Brantley, PER
2 Year Trustee
AJ Matthews
1 Year Trustee
Robert Snyder

Elksize EDITOR:  Jerry Reid

EMAIL preferred. Send articles in 

Word format, or as an email text.

email:  reidhome@tampabay.

rr.com Phone: 230-6549

WebMASTER: Marty Quire

Notify Marty of any upcoming 

events or web changes.   

email mquire@tampabay.rr.com

SPECIAL DELIVERY!
ELKSIZE is now available 

as an email option. 
Sign up for online/email delivery 

instead of regular mail! 
Save the lodge some money on 

postage and printing costs!
Send an email request to 

mquire@tampabay.rr.com

From the Editor
Articles MUST BE SUBMITTED 

BY THE 15th.

From the Lodge Secretary
Proposed new members.

New Members: Sponsor

Frank Cushing Tom McHugh
Connie Paluch Walter Rollins
Francis J. Smith Jr. Richard Florence
Kelvin Roebuck Melissa Bertoch

To Our Absent Members
Their faults we write in the sand, 

their virtues on the tablets of love and memory.

Danny Linville
Initiated 6/29/2001
Passed 12/20/2009
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Be an Elksize 
Booster!

Just $10.00 per year helps offset the 
cost of printing/mailing the Elksize. 

The following members give!

Abel, Charles 8/2009
Atwood, Bonnie 9/2009
Baer, Robert (Yogi) 2/2010
Bergen, Raymona 11/2010
Burks, John 3/2010
Dayes, PDDGER, Dick & Eleanore 9/2012
Fennell, Pat & Marilyn 4/2010
Ferra, Alice 11/2010
Florance, Richard H. 7/2011
Gaff rey, Charles 6/2010
Gukeisen, SGM USA RET James L. 11/2010
Heider, Ted PER & Sally PER 7/2010
Hauf, Richard & Geraldine 8/2010
In Memory of Charlie Fiveash 5/2015
In Memory of Harold Wright 6/2010
In Memory of Ralph Picard
In Memory of Raymond Davis 7/2010
In Memory of Richard Palmer, 2/2011
Jorgensen, Sherral 6/2010
Keller, Maureen & Matt 6/2010
Kelley, Thomas & Marlene 8/2010
LaChance, Rosie & Roger 4/2010
McBee, Bill & Susan, PLP 2/2010
Noron, Robert 4/2009
Nyland, William 7/2010
Palladini, PSP, Frank & Ebba Jean, 8/2010
Parker, Jim & Mabel 3/2009
Pickenpaugh, Vernon & Betty 8/2009
Quire, Bonnie 9/2009
Rodgers, Judd 11/2009
Siddens, Linda & Richard 3/2018
Smith, Rita 4/2010
Snyder, Bob 12/2009
Snyder, Lisa 12/2009
Toler, Kathleen 11/2009
Young, Robert & Gerry 9/2009

~ Invest in Your Lodge ~

BRONZE INVESTORS $10-$20
Kelly, George 6/2010
In Memory of #7, Patrick 11/2007 

Wayne, John & Flo 3/2009 

SILVER INVESTORS $21 - $50
Cuccinello, Diane 6/2010
Edwards, PER3, William 6/2010
Gukeisen, SGM USA RET, James L. 4/2010 
Huff man, Barbara (In Memory 
of Hilda DeGiacomo) 6/2010
Kelly, George & Elma 5/2010 

McHugh, Thomas 6/2010

GOLD INVESTORS $51 - $99
Alley, Sonia & Bill 6/2010 
Baronofski, Ron & Fran 7/2010 
Bertoch, Jan 6/2010
DeLand, Paul & Sandra VanSevers 3/2008 
Harmon, Steve, PER 6/2010 
Heider, Ted PER & Sally PER, 7/2010
Huff man, Raymond & Barbara 6/2010 
Jorgensen, Sherral 6/2010
Keller, Maureen & Matt 10/2009 
Kennedy, Brenda & Brown, David 3/2009 
LaChance, Rosemary & Roger 6/2010 
Nikkinen, Lesley 3/2009 

Pickenpaugh, Vem & Betty FLOE PSP 9/2009 

PARTNERS IN PROGE$$
PLATINUM INVESTORS - $100
DuRant, Rosemarie 1/2010
Fennell, Pat & Marilyn 12/2010
Florance, Dick 6/2010
Hauf, Dick & Gerry 6/2010
In Memory of Harry Reoderer 6/2010
In Memory of Ina Moore 12/2010
In Memory of Larry Quire 6/2010
In Memory of Richard A Palmer 8/2012
Jacobs, Jake 12/2009
Linville, John 5/2009
Lucas, Vernon 6/2010
Mario, Anthony 1/2010
Palladini, Deborah 1/2010 
Palladini, PSP, Frank & Ebba Jean 6/2015
Quire, Bonnie 6/2010
Quire, Martin & Kimberly 8/2010
Ramsey, Richard PER 7/2009
Reid, Linda & Jerry 6/2010
Schneider, PER, Rick & Jan 7/2010
Sellers, Jr., Frank, PER 6/2010
Smith, Rita 3/2 009
Snyder, Bob & Lisa 5/2008
Norton, Bob and Stokking, Brenda 6/2010
Thomas, PER, Guy & Ruth 1/2009
Thomas, PER, Vic & Berneice 6/2010
Toler, Kathleen 11/2009
Wright, Vera 6/2010

Contributing to PIP helps ensure a strong Elks Lodge 
for future generations.

Watch the Game 
at the Lodge!

Join your friends at the Lodge to cheer for your 
favorite team! Enjoy football food at halftime 

for a small donation, check out the drink 
specials, and maybe even win some money! 

Please Attend This Very Important Presentation
brought to You by Wendy Weisler & Tampa Elks  

Stroke Awareness
Presented by the St. Joseph’s Hospital 

Stroke/AMI Team

Learn what to do and where to go.
Question and answer session to follow

Educational Pamphlets Provided

Jan. 14th, Thursday - 7:00 PM
Bring a friend.  All invited, 

Sign up requested but not required
Any questions 727-580-8172 Cell 
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Americanism
The Spreading Antlers 
of Elkdom Among Our 

Forefather’s Trees
 
There is a forest in this America 
seeded and grown carefully, and from 
it has arisen our revered forefathers’ 
trees.  These trees of many kinds 
of wood have special names - like 
“Liberty,” “Equality,” and “Fraternity.”

As the lodges of America’s Elks arose 
across this country’s lands - and 
when our forebearers chose the 
mighty Elk as the symbol of our 
order; each lodge whether big or 
small became known as part of The 
Spreading Antlers of Elkdom Among 
Our Forefathers’ Trees.

In this New Year called 2010 all Elks 
must say a toast, and then - give 
thanks to God for all our blessings 
as a part of The Spreading Antlers 
of Elkdom Among Our Forefathers’ 
Trees.  May the spirit of the new year 
bring new meaning and purpose in 
your lives as Elks, as we must always 
remember Elks Care and Elks Share. 
Be proud to be an American and a 
good and kind Elk.

Richard H. Florance
Americanism Chairman

Sharing Elkdom

Youth Activities / Drug Awareness 
Volunteers welcomed!

Do you enjoy working with Children?  We’d welcome you 

to the Drug Awareness Committee! Watch for upcoming 

events.  For info call Linda Reid at 813-503-3204.

Bridge Anyone?
Anyone interested in playing or learning the 
game of Bridge, please send an email to 
walrol1@verizon.net.    --  Walter Rollins

90 HAPPY KIDS ATTEND THIS 
YEAR’S CHRISTMAS PARTY!

By Linda Reid – Drug Awareness & Youth Activities Chairwoman

The kid’s Christmas Party on Dec. 12th was another huge success thanks to all of the 
great teamwork from Elks, LOE and committee members!  There were approximately 
90 kids who all received a wrapped gift from Santa, a goody bag full of prizes, activity 
pads, Christmas ornament, and candy.  Each child also received a stuffed animal 
thanks to donations from Bill H. and the LOE.

Thanks to Bob O and 
his crew for cooking the 
delicious hamburgers 
and hot dogs.  We 
played several games of 
Bingo with prizes, and 
had several drawings for 
special prizes.  A parent 
from each table joined 
in on the fun by 
pantomiming a 
Christmas Carol to try 
to get their table to 

guess the song in the shortest amount of time.  The kids and adults were thoroughly 
entertained by the antics of Steve Knight and his puppet troop who put on a fantastic 
40 minute holiday theme stage show.

We ended the event with all of the kids standing up to sing Rudolph the Red Nose 
Reindeer, and Santa magically appeared and sang the verse “Rudolph with your nose so 
bright, wont you guide my sleigh 
tonight”.  Marty Q. did a wonderful 
job as Santa again this year, and he 
had a very special message about the 
true meaning of Christmas for the 
kids.

We all had a great time and we 
received so many heartfelt Thanks 
and Hugs from the kids and parents 
for all that we do.  It is times like this 
where I see so many of my fellow 
ELKS/LOE members jump in to 
help, that makes me so proud to be 
part of this great organization!  I always worry about including names to Thank for 
their contributions, so if I missed anyone, please know that we appreciate any and all 
help we get with these events, even if we might have accidently missed your name.  
Thanks to those who donated money – The LOE, Dr. Frank, Dr. Gilbert, & Kim from 
Tammy’s offi ce.  Bob & Lisa S., and Marjean.  Thanks to Susie H. and her 
granddaughters Courtney & Hailey for making the Christmas stockings we sold,  and 
Bonnie & Susie for doing the Share the Wealth drawings on several Friday nights to 
help offset the cost of the event.   Gift donations - Rotech employees from Linda’s 
offi ce, Rita Smith, and Tammy & Mike.  Thanks to Jan & Susie P. for bringing cupcakes 
& cookies.  Helpers for the event – Bob O., Bill E., Bonnie Q., Barbara & Raymond H., 
Linda & Jerry, Marty Q., Bev W., Susie & James H., Wendy W., Tammy & Mike, Betty G., 
Addison & Tracy, Nan & Kim, Flo, Tina K., and Robbie, Deanna, Ashleigh & Zoe H.
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Re-Creation’s musical variety show, “LOVE!” will appear at the Baldomero Lopez State 
Home facility on February 8, 2010 at 2 PM and at the Tampa, FL VAMC facility on February 
9, 2010 at 7 PM. Consider this your invitation to attend the shows!

Since 1986, the Elks National Veterans Service Commission through local Elks lodges has 
been assisting with Re-Creation appearances in VA Medical Centers and State Veterans 
Homes. Elks’ involvement makes it possible to keep live entertainment therapy a part of the 
program for America’s hospitalized veterans. Please try to attend the show. 

Re-Creation’s Musical Variety show, 
“LOVE!” Coming to Tampa Area

Thank You BELL RINGERS 2009  
 
A great big thank you to all individuals who took time away 
from their families and busy schedules during this holiday 
period to help us ring the bells for THE SALVATION ARMY 
RED KETTLES. During the last 14-16 years or so, I think I can 
probably safely say that $25,000.00 to $30,000.00
has been collected in the name of Tampa Lodge #708. So I 
am sure that you can understand why I care so much for this 
very worthwhile effort. 

The following people gave so graciously of their time to help 
with this project:

On 12-12-09: Jerry & Linda Reid, Edie & Crystal Carter, John 
Wayne, ER, & Sherral Jorgensen, #2650, Betty Gnadt & Bob 
Orcutt, Vic Thomas & Dianne Cuccinello, Steve Harmon & 
Anna Marie with her sons Alex & Kevin. 

On 12-19-09:  Shelagh Gombarcik & Debbie Palladini, Bill 
Edwards & Tracy Horrell,  Brenda Stokking & Bob Norton, 
Bonnie O’ Brien & Lucy Berger, Bill Helsel & Pat Fennell,  
Marilyn Fennell & Pat Fennell.   

Thanks again to those listed above. As soon as I get the 
amount collected, I will post it.

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR
Fraternally, 
Pat Fennell

FLORIDA ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE
STEVEN T. LYONS, M.D.

ADULT RECONSTRUCTION • ARTHRITIS SURGERY

SPECIALIZING IN KNEE REPLACEMENTS

7171 N. DALE MABRY HWY, SUITE 502 • TAMPA, FL 33614

13020 TELECOM PKW N. • TAMPA, FL 33637

139 S. PEBBLE BEACH BLVD., SUITE 101 • SUN CITY CENTER, FL 33573

PHONE: 813-936-5075 | APPOINTMENTS: 813-978-3304

GENERAL INFORMATION: 813-978-9700 | WWW.FLORIDAORTHO.COM

0809
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gangster / flapper
costume contest

prizes for 
best male 

and female
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Tickets Will Be Available At The Bar And LOE Offi  cers And 
Barbara Huff man.  Table Reservations For Table Of 8 Or More 
When Tickets Have Been Purchased.   Happy New Year!

Barbara Huff man, PLP  (813)205-9697

Delighting audiences on the gulf coast for 
over 10 years, Flashback is known as one of 
the Premier Variety Bands in the area.  
Wherever this powerful group sets up, a 
vibrantly good time is sure to follow!  This 
dynamic group features 6 talented musicians 
from all over the country with decades of 
experience between them.  As they perform 
your favorite songs from the 50’s, 60’s, 70’s, 
80’s and beyond with a wide variety of 
country.  From the St. Pete Pier, Tampa 
Fairgrounds and Strawberry Festival, to 
Baywalk, Biff  Burger in St. Pete and private 
parties from Clearwater to Sun City also 
played at the old T-Bones.
 
I am sure you all will just love this band.  
Raymond and I have heard them and they are 
a hand-clapping foot-stomping can’t-stay-in-
your-seat kind of band.  This is their fi rst time 
performing in any Elks Lodge, and I am very 
proud to be the fi rst one to be able to get this 
band here. 

Barbara Huff man, PLP

Featuring :  “Flashback Band”

Ladies Of The Elks Auxiliary
9th Annual Country Hoe Down

Mark Your Calendar For January 23, 2010

Menu
Southwestern Ribs 
Baked Potatoe
Corn On The Cob 
And Dessert

Fun Activ it ies !
Hee Haw Auction
Jello Shots
Matt Dillons Jail House 
Line Dancing
The Sit Down Hoe Down 
Share The Wealth 
And A Surprise!!!

Contest s !
Best Dressed Country Male
Best Dressed Country Female

Dinner Served: 6:00 To 7:00 pm
Band:    7:00 To 11:00 pm
Donation: $15 Until January 16, 2010
   After Will Be $20
Children: 6-10 Yrs $7.50 Until January 16, 2010

   After Will Be $9.50

Ticket s  Go  On  Sale  New Years  Eve

SPECIAL THANKS TO LINDA & JERRY REID FOR THEIR
FINANCIAL SUPPORT AND TOM MCHUGH FOR THE

NEGOTIATIONS ENABLING US TO HAVE THE FLASHBACK BAND.

Get those
Boots On

Get those
Boots On
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Dear Members,

Happy New Year!  I can 
hardly say 2010! It is hard to 
believe that we are entering 
our fi nal quarter of the Lodge 

year. There is still so much I would like 
to accomplish! 

Marjean Hand’s Chicken and 
Dumpling dinner was a huge success. 
She hand rolled those dumplings, with 
help from Mandy. Dinner was 
delicious, of course, and even though 
Marjean cooked extra, she sold out 
before 7:30. I wish to thank them both 
for all their hard work on our behalf. 
Thanks also to Berni Turpin, PLP and 
Bob Connor for their help in the 
dining room, and thanks to our 
Recording Secretary, Shelagh 
Gombarcik, PLP, for manning the cash 
register.

The December meeting was well 
attended, and most members 
participated in either the cookie 
exchange or the gift exchange, and 
some people did both.  Our VP, Susie 
Harlow, had the room set up 
beautifully, and provided exceptional 
Cuban sandwiches, macaroni salad and 
chips for all. Thank you, Susie! We had 
that wonderful array of cookies to 
sample for dessert. It was an enjoyable 
meeting. I’d also like to thank Lesley 
Nikkinen, PLP, for her assistance with 
copying our minutes.  

Vice President Susie Harlow did a 
superb job with the Christmas Bazaar 
the following two nights. I would like 
to thank all who donated items, helped 
Susie with the Bazaar, or bought items. 
The sale tables were overfl owing, 
thanks to your generosity and Susie’s 
ingenuity. I managed to pick up some 
bargains.

Our December LOE dinner was also a 
sell-out. Tracy Horrell fried up honey 
pecan chicken, Tammy Manley made 
macaroni and cheese, and Beth and Pat 
Boyd took charge of the southern style 
green beans and fresh baked biscuits. It 
was the best meal I’ve had all month! 
Bonnie Quire shopped for our pies this 
month, and Bonnie Atwood sold them. 
Bernie Turpin and Bob Connor 
manned the dining room. Heartfelt 
thanks to everyone who worked so 
hard in spite of the Holiday season to 
make that dinner such a success!

Next month, Bonnie Atwood and I will 
be serving Pot Roast on the third 
Thursday.

Thanks to Bill Edwards, PER, PLP, who 
did a great job organizing the New 
Year’s Eve Party.  It’s too soon for a fi nal 
report.

Have you bought your Hoedown 
tickets yet? It will be quite a barn 
burner. Barbara Huffman, PLP, always 
does a great job, but I’ve never seen her 
so excited about the band. I can’t wait 

to hear them! If you don’t have your 
tickets yet, you can pick them up at our 
January 6th meeting. If you wait until 
the last minute you may be left out!

Speaking of the January 6th meeting, 
we have a full agenda. We will be 
reviewing the proposed Bylaw changes 
prior to the February vote. I will be 
announcing the rules for the Election 
of Offi cers for next year; nominations 
will be in February. Please consider 
running for one of these Offi ces. It is 
very rewarding, and the year does go 
pretty quick. Another item on the 
January agenda will be to list some 
preliminary ideas for our annual gift to 
the Lodge. I think we need a couple of 
months to consider the pros and cons 
of each idea, so we might as well get 
started. There will be the reports on 
Susie’s recent successes in fundraising, 
and we will discover if we took a loss 
on New Year’s Eve. Bonnie Atwood will 
be providing the refreshments, and 
Gracie will bring a cake.

I hope each of you can fi nd the time to 
attend the LOE meeting the next few 
months. There are some very important 
decisions to be made, and your input is 
crucial to our success.

In Your Service,

Rita Smith

LOE President

Ladies of the Elks News

365 Club News

I hope you all have a Happy and Prosperous New Year! Thank you 
for all you do for the children that so badly need our Florida Elks 
Children’s Therapy Services. If you read the Fall edition of the 
Florida Elks News, You saw how those coins really add up. The 
combined total donation to FECTS from the State Ladies 
Organizations was $86,802.88.  A commitment to drop a few coins 
in those boxes when you enter the Lodge would be a great 
wonderful, and easy to keep, New Year’s Resolution. This month I 
received a fi lled box from Bill Edwards, PER, PLP, Gracie Winchell, 
William Rodgers and from Bob Connor. There were also generous 
donations from the boxes scattered throughout the Lodge. 
Thank you again,

Vera Almstedt

365 Club Chairperson 

LOE December Birthdays
 

01/03/10 .............................Claudia Terrell

01/11/10 ..............................Roger Dubois

01/11/10 ............................... Ray Huff man

01/15/10 ............................... John Flowers

01/15/10 .........................Harold Knuckles

01/20/10 .............................Shirley Adams

01/22/10 ................................... Joan Clune

01/28/10 .........................Sandra Andrews

 

We are extending continuing prayers and good 

wishes to Betty Pickenpaugh, Anne Smith and 

Pat Fennell.

Joan Clune

LOE Chaplain
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BARRS, WILLIAMSON, STOLBERG, TOWNSEND, & GONZALEZ, P.A.

Attorneys & Counselors at Law

Auto Accidents
Worker’s Compensation
Social Security Disability
Personal Injury

John A. Williamson

2503 West Swann Avenue
Tampa, Florida

33609-4017
(813) 879-5588

Stocks
Bonds
Annuities
Retirement Plans

Todd M. Bray

14497 N. Dale Mabry Highway, Suite 215
Tampa, Florida 33618

(813) 264-0440

1st Sunday of December, Every Year!

Cookson Hills Toy Run, Inc. • PO Box 113, 
Seffner, FL 33583-0113 

Bill & Sheri Brown (813) 643-5758  
email: cooksontoyrun@aol.com

website: www.cooksontoyrun.com

See Your Gifts Unwrapped During the Event 
Monetary Donations Appreciated • New & Like New Items Accepted   

SPONSORS NEEDED (Free T-shirt w/name)

Registered Florida Non-Profit

Kim L. Rohm
Licensed Title Agent
krohm@majestytitle.com

Title Services, LLC
Where Service Reigns

2909 W. Bay to Bay Blvd. • Suite 400 • Tampa, FL 33629
813-831-3885, x112 Office • 813-868-3751 Fax

Member FINRA, SIPC
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Best 
Breakfast
in Tampa
8:30 a - 12:00 p

Best 
Breakfast
in Tampa
8:30 a - 12:00 p

Falcons @ Bucs
1:00

Best 
Breakfast
in Tampa
8:30 a - 12:00 p
Full Menu

Best 
Breakfast
in Tampa
8:30 a - 12:00 p
Full Menu

Lodge 
Meeting
7:30 p

LOE Meeting 
7:30 
Refreshments by 
Bonnie Atwood

Bingo
6:30 p

Bingo
GOLDEN GIRLS 
KITCHEN
6:30 p

Bingo
6:30 p

Bingo
6:30 p

Lodge 
Meeting
7:30 p

Dinner 
6:30-8:30
Last order 8:15
Music

Dinner
6:30-8:30
Last order 8:15
Music

Dinner
6:30-8:30
Last order 8:15
Music

PASSWORD
w/Linda
5:00 p

KARAOKE
w/Hambone Jerry 
7:30 ish

Hall Rental

LOE 
HOEDOWN
Dinner & Dance
7:00 p

GASPARILLA
BOAT PARADE
PARTY
7:30 am

YouthCamp
Dinner
5:30 - 7:30 p
Baked Chicken
by Berni
Desserts

STROKE 
AWARENESS 
PRESENTATION - 
7:00 p

LOE Dinner 
5:30-7:30p
Pot Roast by 
Bonnie Atwood 
and Rita Smith

January 2010January 2010

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri Sat

Tampa Elks Lodge #708 
Calendar of Events

Dinner 
6:30-830
Last order 8:15
Music

Hall RentalJAM Session
7:30 p

NOTICE: CALENDAR EVENTS AND MENUS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE.

Come enjoy a nice pint 
of the seasonal draft 
beer on hand at the 

lodge bar!

Treat your special someone to a 
Friday Night Dinner at the Tampa Elks Lodge.

Some of the fi nest steaks in town.
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We’re on the Web!
www.tampaelks.com

Youth Camp Dinner
Thursday, January 14

5:30 - 7:30 p.m.
Baked Chicken, 

Mashed Potatoes, Corn, Rolls
by Berni Turpin

Desserts available!
Please help support our Youth Camp!

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

Password 
with Linda

January 16 - 5:00 pm 
followed by

Karaoke 
with Hambone
January 16 - 7:30ish

Fur Coats Needed
to make

Teddy Bears for Kids

You donate 1 Fur Coat
You Get a Bear --

The remainder of the bears 
made from the coats go to 

Kids in Hospitals

Teddy Bear Man
Bill Lohnroth

941-723-9725
Bill Lohnroth, a rider in the recent Bike Toy Run, made 

Tom McHugh aware of his Teddy Bear making skills and his 
charitable efforts of giving his homemade bears to 

hospitalized children.


